
27/01/2025 

To whom it may concern 

We hereby confirm that the current students enrolled in Haifa University are covered under 

medical insurance with the Harel insurance company under the University Medical Service 

(UMS) Policy, from 6 October, 2025 until 30 September 2026 

The policy covers COVID-19 in accordance with and subject to the terms of the policy and the 

underwriting policy of the company.  

 Sincerely  

 Einat Cohen 

 The Overseas Division 

 For Students and Visitors  


